
Please join us for the University Park 

Elementary Fundraiser Dinner at  

 

Date   

Thursday, February 25th    

  

  

Time  

4:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  

Fundraiser Location  

  

Panera Bread  

University Hills   

2466 S. Colorado Blvd. 
Denver, Co 80222  

  

Attention Panera Bread Associate:   

Please retain flyer and staple to sales receipt.    

Return to marketing team.  

  

 

Please join us for dinner on Thursday,    

February 25th at the U. Hills Panera  

Bread to benefit University Park 

Elementary School.    

  

For each dine-in, carry-out, and gift 

card purchase made between 4:00 

p.m. and 8:00 p.m., the Panera Bread 

bakery-café in U. Hills will donate 15% 

of the total sales back to University 

Park Elementary School.  

  

This flyer must be presented to 

the cashier at the time of 

purchase. (Copies and 

Smartphone will be accepted.)  

  

Grab some flyers, invite your friends, 

and join us to help support                 

University Park Elementary School.  


